Paul Kelly

Grants Pass, OR 97526

April 12,2022

Jennifer Johnston Dave Valenzuela

Chair, Three Rivers School District Superintendent, Three Rivers School District
8550 New Hope Road 8550 New Hope Road

Grants Pass, OR 97527 Grants Pass, OR 97527

Dear Mrs. Johnstun and Mr. Valenzuela,

Please let this letter serve as my official resignation from the Three Rivers School District School Board
effective 30 June 2022. | have, with much deliberation, decided | need to focus my time and energy ina
different direction. 1am proud of the accomplishments of the school district over the seven years of my
service. Not only have we increased graduation rates by 20% +, but we have also created an educational
environment for all students to grow and learn. We weathered the brunt of the COVID pandemic and
came out stronger than ever.

| want to thank my constituents who voted for me and gave me the chance to serve our community in
the capacity of Three Rivers School District Board Member. | considered serving as an honor and
responsibility that requires more time, energy and focus than | feel | can continue to provide.

To my fellow Board Members (past and present), it has been an honor and a privilege to serve with you.
| consider you friends and wish you the very best as you continue to guide the school district and serve
our students, families, staff and the greater community.

Lastly, | want to thank everyone in the Three Rivers School District for their service to our families. The
past two years have been an incredible challenge for all us and | have seen everyone in the Three Rivers
School District rise to the challenges and overcome them.

Sincerely,

7z 4

Paul Kelly



